



Nan Hua Primary School
Primary 4 English Language
Term 1 Weighted Assessment 2022

Marks	
Section A:	/5
Section B:	/5
Section C:	/10
Total:	/20

Name: _____ ()

Class: Primary 4/ _____

Date: _____

Answer all questions.

Section A: (5 x 1 marks = 5 marks)

For questions 1 to 5, four options are given. Select the most suitable answer and write the correct number (1, 2, 3 or 4) in the brackets provided.

1 The poor puppy _____ cold and hungry last night.

- (1) is
- (2) are
- (3) was
- (4) were

()

2 The ball that you are holding is _____. Please return it to me.

- (1) ours
- (2) mine
- (3) theirs
- (4) yours

()

3 "_____ children are making so much noise," Father said, looking down at the playground from the window.

- (1) This
- (2) That
- (3) These
- (4) Those

()

- 4 There is a huge crowd at the store. The advertised sale has attracted _____ shoppers.

(1) little
(2) a few
(3) many
(4) much

()

- 5 The twins have decided to _____ to Grandma's house since the weather is fine.

(1) cycle
(2) cycles
(3) cycled
(4) cycling

()

Section B: Vocabulary (5 x 1 marks = 5 marks)

For questions 1 to 5, four options are given. Select the most suitable answer and write the correct number (1, 2, 3 or 4) in the brackets provided.

- 6 The police _____ the suspect for five hours before he finally gave the details of the robbery.

(1) instructed
(2) interrupted
(3) investigated
(4) interrogated

()

- 7 The funny interactions between the clowns sent the audience _____ throughout the show.

(1) sneering
(2) groaning
(3) chuckling
(4) wondering

()

8 "I can't tell you my address," Mary answered the stranger _____. She did not trust him at all.

- (1) warily
- (2) keenly
- (3) curiously
- (4) dejectedly

()

9 My cousin _____ my offer to coach her in swimming, preferring to practise on her own.

- (1) turned in
- (2) turned off
- (3) turned out
- (4) turned down

()

10 Tom's mother almost _____ when he walked into the house in his muddy shoes.

- (1) broke his back
- (2) bit his head off
- (3) held her horses
- (4) sat on the fence

()

Section C: Comprehension (10 marks)

Read the passage below and answer questions 11 – 17.

A frog and a mouse were close friends. The frog often visited the mouse at his home where they would share food. The mouse had food stocked in abundance.

One day, the frog said, "Dear Mouse, I come to your house all the time. Now, I invite you to mine!"

"I would love to," the mouse replied, "but your house is across the stream. I don't know how to swim; I'm afraid I will drown." 5

"I have a plan. You can climb on my back and I can fasten you to me with a strong blade of grass. That way, you will be safe to cross the stream," suggested the frog. The mouse agreed eagerly and they set off.

Halfway across the stream, however, the frog thought, "If I were to let the mouse drown, I can get all his food stock and not have to face hunger for a long time!" So, the selfish frog started diving down. 10

The mouse, realising the frog's wicked intention to drown him, fought to stay afloat by thrashing wildly. An eagle caught sight of the scene and swooped down. With his claws, the eagle picked up the mouse and the frog that was tied to him. 15

The frog then realised his serious mistake. "If only I had not been greedy, Mouse and I would not be in such danger."

Adapted from www.bedtimeshortstories.com

11. What did the frog and the mouse often share? (1m)

12. Tick ✓ your chosen answer.

How did the mouse feel about going to the frog's house at first? (1m)

He was _____.

☐
☐

worried

excited

13. Which word has the same meaning as 'tie'? Circle either (A) or (B). (1m)

You can climb on my back and I can fasten you to me with a strong blade of grass.

(A)

(B)

14. Write 1, 2 or 3 in the blanks below to indicate the order in which the events occurred in the passage. (1m)

_____ The frog pulled the mouse into the water.

_____ The frog carried the mouse on his back.

_____ The frog wanted the mouse's food for himself.

15. Based on the passage, which **two** of the following statements are true?

Tick ✓ the two statements. (2m)

The frog wanted plenty of food.	☐
The mouse did not try to save himself from drowning.	☐
The eagle was flying above the stream.	☐
The mouse knew the frog had intended to drown him before crossing the stream.	☐

16. What did the eagle do when he saw what was happening in the water?

17. In line 16, the frog 'realised his serious mistake'. What was the mistake and why was it serious? (2m)

End of Paper

SCHOOL : NAN HUA PRIMARY SCHOOL
LEVEL : PRIMARY 4
SUBJECT : ENGLISH
TERM : 2022 WA1

Q1	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5	Q6	Q7	Q8	Q9	Q10
3	2	4	3	1	4	3	4	4	2

Q11)	The frog and the mouse often share food
Q12)	worried
Q13)	fasten
Q14)	3,1,2
Q15)	The frog wanted plenty of food The eagle was flying above the stream
Q16)	The eagle scooped down and picked up the mouse and the frog.
Q17)	I was the frog's greed. It had put the frog and the mouse in danger.

